Trilogy lnE@EWeIENPartners

June 16, 2022

Dear Shareholder,

Please be advised that Trilogy International Partners Inc. (the “Company”) has not been a U.S.
real property holding corporation at any time during the prior five years. Accordingly, the
Company’s stock is not a U.S. real property interest for purposes of Treasury Regulation § 1.897-

2(g)(1)(ii) and (h)(1)(i).

The undersigned responsible officer of the Company hereby certifies under penalties of perjury
that the foregoing statement is correct to his knowledge and belief, and that he has authority to

sign this statement on behalf of the Company.
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Scott Morris
SVP and General Counsel
Trilogy International Partners Inc.
Scott.morris@trilogy-international.com
(206) 972-9493
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